
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
02 May 2022 

Skellerup appoints Rachel Farrant to the Board 

Skellerup today announced the appointment of Rachel Farrant to its Board as an independent 
director.  

Farrant is a Business Advisory Services Partner at BDO in Wellington. She is also an experienced 
director having recently stepped down from Fulton Hogan after a 10-year tenure. Farrant is currently 
a director of New Plymouth Airport, The Property Group and Fair Way Resolution.  

Chair Liz Coutts said, “Rachel has a track record of success as a director on a number of boards over 
the last 10 years as well as her role as a Partner at BDO for over 20 years. Her diverse experience 
across a range of sectors including construction, technology, financial and property mean she is well 
placed to make a valuable contribution to Skellerup’s future.” 

 

For further information please contact: 

David Mair Graham Leaming 
Chief Executive Officer Chief Financial Officer 
021 708 021                021 271 9206 
 


